
AUSTRALIAN PHILATELIC FEDERATION 
AUSTRALIAN PHILATELIC ORDER SELECTION COMMITTEE 

 
 
 

PO Box 2079 
Magill North 
SA 5072 

 
14 March 2025 

 
Dear State and Territory Council Secretary, 
 

2025 AUSTRALIAN PHILATELIC ORDER NOMINATIONS 

Nominations for the Australian Philatelic Order Awards for 2025 are now 
invited from State and Territory Stamp and Philatelic Councils.  

These prestigious awards will be presented at a function held in conjunction 
with the Australian Philatelic Federation’s Annual General Meeting to be held 
later this year. 

A copy of the revised Handbook and Guidelines for nominating prominent 
philatelists for these awards is available on the internet at 
https://apf.org.au/apo-award/ 

Your attention is particularly drawn to the following: 

Appendix A of the guidelines entitled  
’Advice on the preparation of nominations for the Australian Philatelic 
Order’ 
 

The Closing Date for nominations is strictly the 30th April 2025 

Nominations should be addressed to:- 

The Secretary, 

APO Selection Committee, 
PO Box 2079, 
Magill North, SA, 5072 

Nominations may also be emailed to:- erichurrell@bigpond.com 

If you have any questions related to this matter, please contact me at my 

postal or email address or by phone on 0430 367 157. 

I look forward to receiving your nomination(s) for these prestigious awards! 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Eric Hurrell MAP 

Secretary 

https://apf.org.au/apo-award/

